




THE FRIENDS OF ST LUKES HOSPITAL 
St Luke’s Hospital, Little Horton Lane, BRADFORD. BD5 0NA 

 

AUDITOR’S REPORT 

 

DUE TO CORVID-19 RESTRICTION PROBLEMS WE HAVE BEEN DELAYED IN 

PRODUCING THE CHARITY’S ACCOUNTS, AND WERE THEN LATE IN LETTING 

OUR AUDITORS, WHO ARE CURRENTLY WORKING FROM HOME, HAVE FULL 

DETAILS OF OUR ACCOUNTS. 

 

AS SOON AS WE HAVE RECEIVED CERTIFICATION FROM ACCOUNTANTS 

CALVERT DAWSON LTD, CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS, CLECKHEATON. 

 

WE WERE LATE IN LETTING OUR AUDITORS HAVE COPIES OF OUR ACCOUNTS 

AND WITH THEIR PARTNERS WORKING FROM HOME, THEY HAVE NOT YET 

BEEN ABLE TO PROVIDE US WITH CERTIFIED COPIES OF THESE ACCOUNTS. 

 

ON RECEIPT THEIR CERTIFICATION WILL BE ADDED TO OUR REFURN. 

 

Robert Speight 

Treasurer, THE FRIENDS OF ST LUKE’S HOSPITAL. 


